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Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to object to the Crudine Ridge Wind Farm.
The planning or should I say lack of planning in choosing this site is not acceptable to the
local farmers whose homes and livelihoods will be impacted upon.

Just because the host farmers have sold out and accepted money most likely more lucrative
than their usual farm income does not mean that all other farmers should take this as ok.

Aside from this the impact to wildlife and vegetation is totally unacceptable. The
destruction of trees just so the blades can be transported is not right. If an individual
applied to remove so much vegetation they would be told “NO”.

The environmental impact study and orders for what trees could be removed was flawed
and then not carried out accurately with destruction of trees marked as the trees to keep
being the ones that got cut down...oops oh well made a mistake, gone now.

Yes in Australia we need to look at sustainable sources of electricity but not at the cost of
of farmers who are the backbone of our nation.

Please help these families who are going to be impacted along the Crudine Ridge and do
the right thing.

Allison Matterson





